
REPORT OF THE SERVICE COMMITTEE 

TO THE LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 

April 10, 1990 

The Service Committee of the Legislative Council met on April 24, 
1990. The meeting was called to order by Senator Joseph J. Welsh, 
Acting Chairperson, at 10:43 a.m. in Room 22 of the State House, Des 
Moines, Iowa. 

The Service Committee respectfully submits to the Legislative 
Council the following report and recommendations: 

1. The Service Committee received and filed an 
administrative/personnel report from the Office of Citizens' Aide. 

2. The Service Committee received and filed a personnel report 
from the Legislative Fiscal Bureau. 

3. The Service Committee received and filed a personnel report 
from the Legislative Service Bureau. 

4. The Service Committee received and filed the report of the 
Computer Oversight Subcommitteee. The report contains information 
relating to the purchase of additional personal computers for the 
Legislative Service Bureau and House and Senate staff and the 
purchase of upgrades for the Legislative Fiscal Bureau computers, 
which were purchased last fall. Funding for these purchases is 
already authorized in the budget of the Computer Support Bureau. 
The Subcommitteee also received a Unisys proposal to provide an 
uninterruptable power supply for the price of $89,256. This power 
supply would maintain computer operations for up to fifteen minutes 
during a power failure. The Subcommitteee instructed Mr. Sanford 
Scharf to solicit additional bids and report to the Subcommittee at 
its next meeting. 
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Respectfully submitted, 

SENATOR JOSEPH J. WELSH 
Acting Chairperson 


